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Greetings Late Great 
Chevy Friends,
As Gregg Romero steps down 
from being our newsletter 
editor, we want to thank 
him for his many years of 
service putting together the 
monthly Headliner, with its 
interesting articles and jokes.  
Thanks Gregg!  With this 
communication we are moving 
into a simpler format - LGC 
E-News!

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Start your engines and get ready for a good time at our annual Anniversary 
Party, being held this year on October 21, at 2:00pm, at Hula Hut in Little Elm.  
The restaurant is owned by one of our members, Duffy Oyster.  He is setting 
aside designated parking space for our cars, so please drive a classic!  We’ll enjoy 
camaraderie, good food and fun times overlooking the lake on a beautiful autumn 
afternoon.  The cost is $10/person, with the club picking up the balance of the tab.

The election and installation of officers will also be held on October 21.  The slate 
of officers proposed by the nominating committee for election are: President - Ray 
Durst; Vice President - Ed Baker; Treasurer - Joe Shea; Secretary - Glenda Almand; 
Publicity Director - Bruce Stearns; and Membership Director - Jim Crossland.  

Dues of $20 are due NOW.  Please submit your payments to Jim Crossland at 2309 
Westbrook, Carrollton, TX 75007; pay via the Late Great Chevy-Dallas website at 
www.lategreatchevys.org; or bring your dues to the Anniversary Party.  If payment is 
not received by November 1, your membership will be considered inactive.

Save the Date for our Christmas party on Saturday, December 8.  Details will be 
sent in November.

Because of our party schedule, there will be no meetings on the first Sunday of 
October or November.  We will begin the quarterly business and social meetings 
starting in 2019. The club will participate in Autorama February 15-17; Jim Crossland 
is in charge of arrangements and cars to represent the club.  New officers will be 
planning our quarterly events and will send information after the first of the year.  Ed 
Baker will also be publishing upcoming car shows when the season begins in 2019.  

See you at Hula Hut October 21, 
Flamin’ Raymonds
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The quarterly meetings start in 2019.  The first one is 
March 3, then June, September and December.  Each 
venue will be announced later.

Ray Durst noted dues of $20 are due in October.  Dues 
will be collected from those who have not paid at the 
Anniversary Party.

We are having the Anniversary Party at a new place 
which Ray said is twenty-two miles from Cristina’s.  It is 
the Hula Hut, 210 Eldorado Pkwy, Little Elm on October 
21 at 2:00.  The menu will be Mexican or Asian served 
buffet style.  The members pay $10 each with the Club 
picking up the rest of the tab.  There will be space for the 
cars, so Ray said drive any old car.

September 8 Denton is having an Arts & Auto Show 
on Main St.  A show of hands indicated maybe four will 
attend; so it will not be a Club event, but an individual 
choice.

The Cavanaugh Flight Museum is hosting Wheels & 
War Birds September 22-23.  The Dallas Pontiac Club is 
hosting a Pontiac show on Saturday.  Sunday the Pontiac 
Club is hosting a show for American cars.  Vintage aircraft 
are on display, such as the Sky Bird and T 28.  Four to six 
of them will be flying.  Rides will be available.

A show benefitting Collen County Children’s Advocacy 
Fund will be in Fairview, Texas September 29. There are 
270 parking spaces and about 200 cars are expected.

AutoRama is February 15-17 at Dallas Market Hall.  
Jim Crossland is in charge of arrangements and cars 
representing the Club.  The Club will pay entry fees.

The Christmas Party this year will be either December 8 
at Kevin Shea’s store.  Ray said stairs may be becoming 
dangerous for some of our group and another location 
may be needed.  More details about the Christmas Party 
will be announced at the Anniversary Party.

Glenda Almand asked if the changes to be made to the 
bylaws should include the National Impala Association, 
since our Club has duel memberships in both Eckler’s 
Late Great Chevy Association and the National Impala 
Association.  It was determined NIA would not be included 
in the bylaws and remain excluded as they are now.  Mike 
Tidwell motioned to approve the changes made to the 
bylaws.  Rob Halenkamp seconded the motion.

The Election of Officers will be held at the Anniversary 
Party October 21.  The slate of officers proposed by the 
Nominating Committee for election are: President – Ray 
Durst, Vice President – Ed Baker, Treasurer – Joe Shea, 
Secretary – Glenda Almand, Publicity Director – Bruce 
Stearns, and Membership Director – Jim Crossland.

Implementing a Sunshine Person to share information 
about sickness or death of members and their families 
was brought up.  It was decided the Club liaison will be 
Jim Crossland.  An email must be composed to send out 
and then sent to Jim to email to the membership.

Minutes 
September 2, 2018 

Cristina’s Mexican Restaurant, Carrollton, Texas
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CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS
October 7	 No Meeting

October 21	� 1:15 - Executive Committee Meeting, 
Hula Hut Restaurant

October 21	 �2:00pm - Anniversary Party & Election 
of Officers, Hula Hut Restaurant,  
210 Eldorado Parkway, Little Elm 

November 1	 Deadline for paying annual dues

November 4 	 No Meeting

December 8	 Christmas Party, details to be announced

February 15-17	 Autorama

I was walking down the street today when tow truck 
driver pulled up alongside me and said, “Excuse me, I’m 
looking for the accident site involving a van carrying a 
load of cutlery.”

“No problem,” I said. “Go straight down this road for  
1 mile, then take the first left, and when you get to the 
fork in the road you’re there.”

Guy walks into an auto parts store and says to the 
counterman “I’d like a set of wiper blades for my Yugo.” 
Counterman thinks for a minute, then replies “OK - 
sounds like a fair trade to me.”

 

I had an uncle who had the most bizarre fixation back in 
the day- he would drink brake fluid. Maybe back in those 
days it was less toxic than it is today, because he never 
expired of it, but we were always worried about him 
doing it.

I remember one time my dad told him that he was 
addicted and needed to cut it out, that it was bad  
for him.

My uncle replied “Nonsense, I can stop anytime.”

$12,222.00

TREASURY BALANCE

JOKES


